
CHERRY HILLS EAST HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
ANNUAL MEETING 

Agenda 
 

Tuesday, May 31st at 7pm 
Glenmoor Country Club – St Andrews Room 

 
 
 
Brian Curd:    

Call to Order and Welcome – Approx 20 neighbors attended 
Introduction of Guests 

 
Cherry Hills Village Updates: 

 Police Department provided and update on low level of crime and was available for resident questions 
 Mayor Laura Christman and representative from City Manager’s office attended along with Councilor 

Al Blum.  Mayor discussed flight patterns from area airports and the City’s efforts to reduce routes 
affecting CHV.  Talked about traffic studies, undergrounding power lines along Quincy and new CHV 
buildings. 

 
Board Reports: 
 
Tory Bond - Landscaping update and brief review of 2017 improvements and 2018 plans 
 
John Henry – Treasurer’s report and overview of 2017 expenses and 2018 budget   
 
Brian Curd –Presidents Update   

 Save Quincy – Neighborhood was effective in deterring a roundabout at Kent entrance.  CHV residents 
need to lead by example and DRIVE 30…DON’T ROLL STOP SIGNS…KEEP CUT THROUGH TRAFFIC AT 
BAY. 

 FENCING REG ALONG QUINCY FOR CHE AND SOUTHMOOR – BOARD ADVOCATING FOR CHANGE FOR 
SUBDIVISIONS WITH SMALLER LOTS THAT NEED HIGHER “SOLID” FENCING ALONG QUINCY FOR SAFETY 
DUE TO LIMITED SETBACK FROM HOMES 

 OTHER 
 
Laura Hahn – Secretarial Update  

Picnic - Sunday August 12th from 4-7pm is the date for the 2018 association sponsored neighborhood 
picnic.  Laura will be reaching out to neighbors to help with coordination of this fun family event.  Rose 
and Allison Lynch agreed to help with a new 2018 Neighborhood directory.     

   
Current Board 
  Brian Curd – President 
  John Henry – Treasurer 
  Tory Bond – VP Landscaping   
  Fred Winocur - VP Lighting  
  Laura Hahn – Secretary 


